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Persons with special needs, who should no longer be referred to as disabled persons, 
need access to private and government programs plus specialized estate planning tools, 
so that they can maintain their quality of life.  These programs were the focus of a 
conference attended by attorney Leonard Berg.  Berg attended the Special Needs 
conference sponsored by Stetson University Law School in St. Petersburg, 
Florida.  Berg also participated in the semiannual meeting of the Special Needs 
Alliance, which is the premier national organization of Special Needs Planning 
Attorneys.  Berg’s law practice in East Alton, Illinois focuses on helping those with 
special needs and the elderly.  Berg can be reached at 618-258-4800 and www.
lbergelderlaw.com
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